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In order to continue community efforts towards advancing modelling ocean carbon 
sequestration in the Arctic, a work meeting was held in the Institute of Oceanology Polish 
Academy of Sciences on 13-14 December 2023 in Sopot. This was the third phase of an 
international working group activity under the auspices of two EU-funded projects: ECOTIP  
and EU4OceanObs. Following the community online survey and the online workshop, the 
members of the organizing committee and a few of the workshop participants from IOPAN 
gathered in Sopot, with some participating online, to work collectively on a perspective article 
on biogenic data products for advancing ocean carbon sequestration modelling in the Arctic. 
The first day was dedicated to summarizing the results from the online workshop and 
discussing the final structure of the article. On the second day, attendees worked in small 
groups, mixing up experts on Arctic Ocean carbon observations and modelling, with the aim 
to best specify the requirements for individual data products. Working on the final version of 
the text will be continued online, and the submission of the article is planned for early 2024. 
 

 

https://ecotip-arctic.eu/
https://www.eu4oceanobs.eu/
https://ecotip-arctic.eu/blog/Biogenic

